Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 8:14 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 02/05/2019 8:13 pm

Response #: 25

Submitter ID: 28244

IP address: 172.24.96.111

Time to complete: 17 min., 29 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) North City

2. (o) Email

3. Dustin

4, Not answered

5. Not answered

6. Misfitscr_ghost@yahoo.com

7. 2/7/19

8. Amendment 3 ne 170th rezone

9, | am writing this comment as a home owner on NE 170th st, to indicate that | am strongly lopposed to the plan
amendment and rezone of 1510 and 1517 ne 170th st in shoreline. Approval of the plan and rezone will have a
negative impact to myself and my neighbors that currently own property in this neighborhood.

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.

1



